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Blake Rogerson

From: Ann Waters <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2016 2:09 PM
To: Blake Rogerson
Subject: THE BUZZ
Attachments: the-rock.pdf

The BUZZ for December 20 
  
Today Hugh brought us our guest speaker, Pastor Kim (his wife and daughter) who delivered a Christmas 
message to us.  We also had other member bring in a guest; Jocelyn Svensen brought her husband, Ashley 
Browning brought her husband, Matt Lesyk brought his girl friend, Ashley Bodnarchuk brought her husband 
and the newest member of their family. 
  
1.  We started off with some business.  FCSS is asking if we would be committing to the Family Day skate and 
swim.  They are asking early as they are getting ready to do a radio interview for the event and would like to 
include Rotary in this.  Peter Arnold made a motion to continue supporting this event.  Hugh Ziprick second 
the motion.  All were in favour.  Motion was carried. 
  
Another motion was made.  Peter Arnold made a motion that we donate $300 to VALID for the wonderful 
food they make for us.  Jocelyn Hryniw second the motion.  Majority were in favour.  Motion was carried. 
  
2.  We presented Paula with a Christmas gift of an Oilers touque and a shopping gift card. 
  
3.  We received some Christmas cards.  Vantage gave us a cute handmade card from one of the employee's 
little girl.  Stacey from the University Hospital Foundation gave us one.  And Wes and Corrine Stepanick from 
the Rock Ministries & Church gave us one.  I have attached the newsletter from the Rock that was included. 
  
4.  Pastor Kim and his daughter led us in some Christmas carols and then did one on their own for us.  Hugh 
read a passage to us and then Pastor Kim delivered a Christmas message. 
  
5.  The fines from the Fine Master today were donated to the Vegreville Christmas Bureau.  
  
6.  We had two 50/50 draws.  No winner yet for the cash.  VALID donated a dessert tray for the second draw. 
  
7.  VALID was passing out home made Christmas cookies to us.  Thank you.  They were great. 
  
Unfortunately we did not have skype set up today and we missed Kitt's neighbour's children singing Christmas 
carols.  If you are planning on attending one of our meetings via skype, please let Blake know.  We should 
always be having this ready to go, but at some meetings - like the last one - it gets overlooked because of 
crowding.  
  
If you have something you would like to invite Paula to, please call her at 587-280-4010 
  
NO MEETING DEC 27.  Our next meeting will be Jan 3 where we will be establishing the 2017/18 
executive.  
  
REMINDERS 
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Feb 4 - Taste of Bolivia 
April 6-8 - District Conference in Westlock 
June 10-14 - International Conference in Atlanta, Georgia 
June 16-17 - Casino 
June 22 - Lobsterfest 
  
Till Next Meeting 
  
Ann Waters 
President 2016-2017 
  
ROTARY - SERVING HUMANITY 
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